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Visited the diversion area on 20/09/2016, the area is

devoid of trees and lantana infested. and is near to the tribal

hamlet which is bare minimum for the basic need of the tribal

families residing in this tribal hamlet . I recommend this

project positively if the project proponents lay the

transmission lines under ground and the power house site is

secured from the elephant invasion as it is the habitat of

elephants.

This project should only be approved, if the project

proponent takes up the laying of transmission line under

ground.


